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From the Ground Up - Film Festival - 18 July 
Experience eight incredible films exploring the efforts of volunteers working for the
environment in Greater Melbourne.

Melbourne Water and Grassland Films proudly presents the inaugural From the Ground Up
video series, lighting up the big screen in a special afternoon screening compered by Costa
Georgiadis.

Featuring eight inspiring environmental volunteer stories from across the Melbourne Water
region, you'll also hear from a panel of special guests.

This event is free but tickets are required.

Thursday 18 July 2.45 -5.30pm at Cinema Nova in Carlton.

Click here for tickets

https://events.humanitix.com/from-the-ground-up-film-festival


Volunteering Naturally 2024 - it's time to prepare

In the coming months, we'll be releasing our annual snapshot of environmental volunteering
across Victoria.

Delivered annually since 2019, the Volunteering Naturally report is a collection of data
about active environmental volunteer groups and organisations in Victoria.

We'd love to ensure your group is recognised for its contributions alongside other
environmental volunteer groups and organisations.

We know that volunteering is more than just the hours spent, its also about the great
stories, project outcomes and social benefits that it creates.

If your group does work with Parks Victoria or has a Landcare Facilitator, we can extract
your data from those contributions. If not, we can collect this information via a short survey.

Please email us if you want to check that we have a current contact email address for the
person that can provide this information for your group or organisation.

Image: Impressive volunteering figures from Volunteering Naturally 2023.

Grants and Awards
Victorian Junior Landcare and Biodiversity Grants - closing 14 June

Funding of up to $5,000 is on offer for projects that involve and educate young people in
valuing and actively caring for Victoria's biodiversity and natural environment. 
These grants are open to all schools, kindergartens, childcare centres, Scouts, Girl Guides,
youth groups and Junior Landcare groups in Victoria.

mailto:environmental.volunteering@delwp.vic.gov.au?subject=Volunteering%20Naturally%202024
https://www.environment.vic.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0020/691004/Volunteering-Naturally-2023-Report-FINAL.pdf


For further information and to apply, please visit Junior Landcare and Biodiversity Grants

Volunteering Victoria 2024 Awards - closing 22 July

The Volunteering Awards are an opportunity to recognise and thank Victorian volunteers for
the incredible contributions they make to our state and local communities.

Information sessions are available to help with your nomination and further information can
be found here.

These Awards are run by Volunteering Victoria with support from the Victorian Government.

2024 Victorian Landcare Awards Ceremony - 18 July

The Victorian Landcare Awards Ceremony will be held on Thursday July 18 at Docklands
(Marvel) Stadium. 

The Victorian Landcare Awards are held every two years to recognise the achievements of
individuals, groups, networks and organisations who make significant contributions to
care for Victoria's natural environment.  

We're looking forward to acknowledging and celebrating all the winners and nominees at
this prestigious event.

Understanding Income Tax Reporting Changes

In early May, Landcare Victoria held a webinar to help environmental not-for-profit groups
understand recent changes in income tax reporting.

Over 500 people attended. If you were unable to attend you can watch the session here
and also access additional information here.

North Central Newsletter

If you live and volunteer within the North Central CMA, you can sign-up to their newsletter.
Filled with useful information, resources and local opportunities the latest edition is available
here.

If you'd like to subscribe to receive it directly to your inbox, please provide your details
here. 

Good Neighbour Program

The Good Neighbour Program is preparing for another year of submissions with
applications closing at the end of June.

The program supports landholders and community groups in controlling the spread of
invasive species on the public-private boundary. This is not a grants program, but funding is
available for projects that are on the interface of DEECA  or Parks Victoria managed land
and private land.

https://juniorlandcare.org.au/grant/2024-victorian-junior-landcare-and-biodiversity-grants/
https://www.volunteeringvictoria.org.au/events/awards/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vA9yHckyNV4
https://www.landcarevictoria.org.au/LVI/LVI/Resources/Guides_fact_sheets_templates.aspx?hkey=54fc0948-c0e9-4fed-bac1-138f80497753
https://www.nccma.vic.gov.au/sites/default/files/publications/north_central_chat-_june_2024.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JbGc0ebM80C2cAFtA3mRe9nwBuJD4bpGu706iSO0jhdUNkc5MFY5REpUOVJYNUQ3Vzg2SFU0RFhNQi4u


Share this email:

For more information please visit the Good Neighbour Program website. 

Want to know more? How to get in touch...

There's a lot of information on our website, so take a look at some of the great resources,
research and reports. 

Need assistance or want to share a great story of environmental volunteering in your area?
Send us an email.

Resources for the Victorian Landcare Program are available on the Victorian Landcare
Gateway. You can find information on the Victorian Landcare Facilitator Program, events,
training and more. If you have a specific question on the Victorian Landcare Program, send
an email. 
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